
James Andrews
Sidney
LD 175
To our Representatives on this committee:
     I am writing today, February 1, 2025, in regards to LD 175, which I am asking you
to pass.  Only legal residents of the United States should have the right to vote, 
period.   We need to do everything we can to ensure fair and secure elections, just for 
starters.   Thank you for your time.
                                                     Yours Truly,
                                                     James Andrews
                                                     77 Richard Road
                                                      Sidney, Maine
                                                      04330
             


